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State of WASH.
UTIL. AND TRANSP.
COMMISSION

f@/ﬁ(& [etocom, lre.

PO Box 609
Mount Vernon, OR 97865-0609
1-888-383-4132

August 16, 2018

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

P O BOX 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Information request Regarding the TCJA in Docket UT-180029

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Skyline Telecom originally submitted a response with regards to Docket UT-180029 on May 4, 2018. Our
response indicated on Request #5 that updated information may need to be submitted upon completion
of the cost study and our federal tax return.

We have determined that no changes are necessary to the original filing.

If you should require additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely, e

o

<l3"é|inda user
General Manager
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